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 25/02/2022 

Dear parent / carer / guardian,  

Update for this term to date:  

Spring Term: Wednesday 5th January until Friday 1st April 2022 

Easter break Monday 4th April until Tuesday 19th April 2022 – Booking will 
be required 

Summer Term: Wednesday 20th April until Friday 22nd July 2022 

Half Term: Monday 30th May until Friday 3rd June 2022 – Note the 2 and 3rd June are Bank holidays. 

Please note following the government announcement earlier this week: We are not planning to 
make any significant changes to our hygiene, health and safety guidance at this time therefore the 
following will remain in effect: 

 Only 1 parent to bring child wear a mask and please use the 1 way system as this prevents 
blockages in the corridor area and minimises cross infection risks. 

 Continue to ensure good hygiene for everyone by hand cleaning before you come 

into the centre. We will continue to ensure that children wash and clean their 

hands regularly with soap and water.  

 Continue with the ‘The catch it, bin it, kill it’ approach to miminse cross infection. 

 For any a child that displays symptoms of COVID or tests positive they should follow the 
government guidance on self-isolation. In additional to this we request that they stay at 
home for at least 5 days from diagnosis or symptoms and/or until they are clinically fit to 
return to the family centre. 

To reassure you we will be continuing: 

 With our high levels of cleaning and daily rotation of equipment. 

 Keep occupied spaces well ventilated  

 Deep cleaning all areas  

 Follow public health advice on testing, self-isolation and managing confirmed cases of COVID 

You should you require any additional information please contact us at the Family Centre. 


